
Falcons – Here is a letter from me to you. As your second task, I 

would like you to write your own letter back to me, telling me all the 

things about you that you would like me to know. 

 

                              Great Barford Primary Academy. 

                                          Silver Street, 

                                              Bedford. 

                                                   MK44 3JU 

                               Wednesday 8th July, 2020 

Dear Falcons. 

                      I am your year 6 teacher at Great Barford Primary Academy. I have taught in 

five different schools, including Alban Academy. I love teaching year 6 as they have such an 

exciting year and so many questions! I am responsible for all of the Maths teaching in 

school and am a leader in Key Stage 2. 

                      In school, I have lots of friends including Mrs Humphrey, Miss Goldsmith and 

Mrs Wood. We like to have our lunch together and chat about our day. My favourite 

subjects to teach are Maths, History and Art and I love putting up colourful displays. 

                      I am married to Mr Barrows; we live in Sandy and we have three children 

(George, Rosie and William), a cat and a dog. Our dog is called Buddy; he is a Staffordshire 

Terrier who we rescued from a dog’s home, seven years ago. 

                      When I’m not teaching I love riding my bike around Bedfordshire, reading lots 

of books and watching Netflix. I play percussion in a Brass Band although, sadly, we can’t 

rehearse at the moment because of the virus. I miss seeing my friends from band. 

                        Next year, I am looking forward to meeting all of you and getting to know you. 

I can’t wait to start our Mexico Topic and find out about Mexican lives now and in the past 

– exciting! 

 

                  Yours sincerely, 

                               Mrs Barrows. 

 

                         

                       


